ACTION: No Change DATE: 08/28/2013 11.24 AM

MEMORANDUM

To: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSI

From: John E. Patterson, Executive Director

Date: 8/27/2013

Re: Response Memo to CSI Review-Chapter 4701 Rules (OAC 4701-1-02, 4701-1-06, 4701-
5-06, 4701-9-06, 4701-11-01, and 4701-11-05)

Response Memorandum

The Accountancy Board of Ohio is acknowledging receipt of Memorandum of Review which
resulted in no recommendations from CSI, dated August 23, 2013. Based on CSI’s review the
Accountancy Board is responding by proposing our intent to complete the filing process.
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